A pay rise for the NHS

I campaigned in the last election on the slogan “Prosperity, not austerity”,
and have argued that we need to spend a bit more on the NHS and education. I
have also argued for higher wages, especially for the lower paid in our
public services. I am therefore pleased that today we learn there will be a
pay rise for NHS staff, with the largest percentage increases for those on
the lowest pay. The Treasury accepts it needs to provide some more cash for
the NHS to pay for this change. I continue to urge Ministers to provide
enough money for Wokingham and West Berkshire services.
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